
Arizona Board of Regents | 2020 N. Central Avenue, Suite 230 | Phœnix, AZ 85004 (602) 229-2500 | AZRegents.edu 

 

 

 

ABOR Announces UA President Ann Weaver Hart’s Decision 
To Not Seek Contract Extension 

 
(Phoenix, Ariz.) – The Arizona Board of Regents today announced that President Ann Weaver Hart has 
provided notice of her decision not to seek an extension to her current contract as President of the 
University of Arizona.  
 
"During the 2016 commencement ceremony at the University of Arizona on May 13, I was struck with 
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